


S5/6 Pupils -  interested in a career in Law?
There will be opportunities to do a virtual tour of a court in London and ask questions of a justice.  If interested:   

The closing date is this Friday, 29th October 2021 so get your applications in soon!
 
All the necessary information, including the application form and criteria, can be found on the Ask a Justice page of the website: https://www.supremecourt.uk/ask-a-justice.html
[bookmark: _GoBack]
